
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
BENGAL TOWNSHIP 

CLINTON COUNTY, MICHIGAN 
 
TO: THE RESIDENTS AND PROPERTY OWNERS OF BENGAL TOWNSHIP, MICHIGAN, 

AND ANY OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that this notice is a correction to a published notice made on April 
15, 2025. Please note that the Planning Commission, not the Township Board, will conduct a 
public hearing at the meeting to be held on April 30, 2025, on: 

 
 Revised rules for Unmanned Aircraft Systems (UAS) 
 
PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the full text of the amendments can be obtained by 
contacting Bengal Township Planning Consultant/Zoning Administrator Christopher Khorey, 
AICP (of McKenna Planning and Zoning) at 248-596-0920.  

 
 
 
 

Sharon Bassette 
Bengal Township Clerk  

6586 W. M-21 
St. Johns, MI 48879 

 
### 


